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PATIENT  PARTICIPATION  GROUP  MEETING – 03/04/2014
Attendees:
Graham Hunt



Mahmud Welton



Ian Tulley



Robert Cooper



Pauline Bryan-Brown

Apologies:
Mark Pope



Pam Green

Opening Remarks
The group has agreed for Ian to take on the role as Chairman.

Matters Arising from Last Meeting
Graham gave everyone a copy of the report on the recent survey that had been given out to patients.  The group agreed to take it home with them and have a read.  The group would like to show this to other patients when they do a PPG clinic to get new members for the group on board, but they felt the report was too big and it needed to be condensed down a bit.  Graham agreed to do this.

List of Services
Ian asked if a list of services and a poster had been done after talks about it in the last meeting.  Graham said that this has not been done yet as Dr Southward has been on holiday and they will be getting together to compose a list of services and a poster will go up shortly afterwards.  Graham felt it would be a good idea to do a short survey afterwards to see what services people use.  He will also see if the surgery can set up a TV downstairs listing all the services and any other information.
New After Hours Times
Dr Sorooshian and Dr Southward will now be doing a Wednesday morning starting at 7am and this will be done on a 3 month trial basis.  The other Doctors will continue to do evening surgeries.  Dr Andrews will be doing Tuesday evenings.  Dr Pope and 
Dr Rabuszko will be doing Thursday evenings.

Ian asked if with the early morning appointments patients can just turn up.  Graham is quite sure that this would not be possible, but will find out.
Pre-bookable Appointments
Pauline asked if pre-booked appointments can only be booked with your own GP.  Graham confirmed, yes, mainly because that is what patients want.

PPG Clinics
The group discussed when was the best time to come into the surgery and run some clinics.  There will be a table set up at the back of the surgery in the main reception for possible new members to come and ask the group questions and put their views across about the surgery.  Graham will get some corporate information on what the PPG is and why each surgery needs a PPG group.  The group felt that May and June would be a good time to do PPG awareness.  The group will now start getting organised for a May, June push for taking on new members.  Pauline felt the group needed a new approach, with new questions, to ask the patients.
The group felt it would be best to do group clinics over 2 weeks and split it between am and pm.  Graham Hunt and Lisa will also join in on 2 days.

Bus Service to Hastings
Graham called the bus company for leaflets on bus times for Hastings hospital.  Unfortunately, they are out of stock at the moment.  They will be re-printed and will send us 50 when they are in.  The group felt a letter should be done and sent to the Forum and put on the agenda for the next PPG Forum.  They would like a mention of a transfer bus from Eastbourne to Hastings for patients.  Graham said he would put a letter together for the group to sign.
News Letter
Mahmud asked when the next news letter will be, as we have not had one in a while.  Graham is hoping to get one out within the next month.  
Earlier Opening Hours
Mahmud mentioned that the surgery did not open at 8.25am last week as it should have done.  This was put down to a member of staff being on holiday.

Date of Next Meeting – 01/05/2014 at 1pm
